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The workshop session was called to order @ 7:06 PM.  Present were Chairman Wozniak, Selectmen Haughey, Marchand, and Chamberland, Selectwoman Bik and Town Administrator Keyes. 

Town Administrator Reports – Administrator Keyes stated that he met with Representative Kevin Kuros on a visit to the Town of Blackstone.  

Fox Run – Administrator Keyes discussed the installation of the generator at Fox Run.  Selectman Chamberland stated that he can get businesses together to donate a generator.  

Main Street Revitalization – Administrator Keyes stated that he met with Gino Carlucci and Daniel Dulaski regarding the Main Street Northeastern Capstone Project.  He stated that the replacement of the 125 year old water lines should be incorporated.   Chairman Wozniak asked that the town incorporate the water rate study for the true cost to upgrade and maintain.  Chairman Wozniak requested the status of the water rate study and all entities that are served by the water & sewer fund.  He asked that the Water and Sewer Commission and Weston and Sampson attend the Board of Selectmen meeting of January 8, 2013.  Administrator Keyes stated that presently there is nothing in the water rate study to address the Main Street corridor.  

Finance Committee – Chairman Wozniak asked for a workshop session with the Finance Committee sometime in January.    

Marszalkowski Street – Selectman Marchand stated that Marszalkowski Street was not completed with Bellingham Road.  Administrator Keyes stated that it was not included in the original plan.  

Mr. Haughey made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:35 PM, seconded by Ms. Bik.  Vote unanimous.  

Respectfully submitted, 



Sandy Nadeau-Lemoine







